
           
  
      

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 14, 2016 
 
Gary Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
 Re:   PacifiCorp Notice of Affiliate Transaction  
  Docket No. 05-035-54 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
 Pursuant to Commitment U3(2), incorporated in the Public Service Commission of Utah's 
Report and Order approving the Acquisition of PacifiCorp by MidAmerican Energy Holdings 
Company (MEHC), issued January 27, 2006, as amended March 14, 2006, and June 5, 2006, 
Rocky Mountain Power d.b.a. PacifiCorp hereby provides notice of an affiliated interest 
transactions with BNSF Railway Company (BNSF) for a Customer Requested Work Agreement 
under which Pacific Power will perform service line maintenance at BNSF’s request.  A verified 
copy of the Customer Requested Work Agreement (Agreement) is included with this Notice 
as Attachment A.   
 
Pacific Power is an unincorporated division of PacifiCorp.  PacifiCorp is a wholly-owned 
indirect subsidiary of Berkshire Hathaway Energy Company (BHE).  BHE is a subsidiary of 
Berkshire Hathaway, Inc.  BNSF is also a subsidiary of Berkshire Hathaway, Inc.  Therefore, 
Berkshire Hathaway, Inc.’s ownership interest in BHE and BNSF may create an affiliated 
interest relationship between the Company and BNSF in some PacifiCorp jurisdictions. 
 
Klamath County, Oregon has made plans to widen a county road that is adjacent to BNSF’s 
property.  As a result of the road widening project, one of BNSF’s current signal crossing 
cabinets must be moved to the other side of the road.  BNSF requires Pacific Power to perform 
the service line maintenance required to move the signal crossing cabinet. 
 
Pacific Power uses standardized pricing for these types of agreements.  BNSF will pay Pacific 
Power $2,486 for the work performed under the Agreement.  Completing the service line 
maintenance as set forth in the Agreement is in the public interest because it allows Pacific 
Power to install and maintain facilities necessary to provide electric service and to meet its 
obligation to provide safe and reliable electric service.   
 
 

R. Jeff Richards 
Vice President and General Counsel 
1407 W. North Temple, Suite 320 
Salt Lake City, UT  84116 
801-220-4734 Office 
jeff.richards@pacificorp.com 
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If the service line maintenance to be performed under the Agreement was not completed, Pacific 
Power would not be able to meet its obligation to provide electric service.  As the relevant utility, 
Pacific Power is the only entity that can provide the required services to BNSF. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
R. Jeff Richards 
Vice President and General Counsel 
PacifiCorp 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Chris Parker, DPU 
 Michele Beck, OCS  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT A 
 

CUSTOMER REQUESTED WORK AGREEMENT 
 
 


